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February 8, 2021 

Electronic Design and Development Corporation 
7636 N. Oracle Rd. 
Tucson, AZ 85704 

RE: CONFIDENTIALITY REQUEST FOR: 2AYVPRR001ODR 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter serves as an official request for confidentiality under sections 0.457 and 0.459 of CFR 
47. We have requested that the following documents required to be submitted with this 
application be permanently withheld from public review.

• Block Diagram

• Schematics

• Theory of Operation

• Parts List

These documents contain detailed system and equipment descriptions and related information 
about the product, which manufacturer/applicant considers to be proprietary, confidential, and 
a custom design and otherwise, would not release to the general public. Since this design is a 
basis from which future technological products will evolve, manufacturer/applicant feels that 
this information would be of benefit to its competitors, and that the disclosure of the 
information in these documents would give our competitors an unfair advantage in the market. 

Please contact me if there is any information you may need. 

Sincerely, 

Joe Schmelzer 
Chief Marketing Officer 
joe@ed2corp.com 

Electronic Design and Development Corporation 
7636 N. Oracle Rd. 
Tucson, AZ 85704 
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